The Butte County Sheriff’s Office located in northern California is soliciting interest in a Forensic Pathologist.  Butte County is currently designing a new state-of-the-art Morgue.

The fundamental requirements for the prospective pathologist are: possession of a valid Physicians and Surgeons Certificate issued by the California State Board of Medical Examiners to perform forensic pathology services, general pathology services, and related medical functions to determine cause and manner of death; as well as general case investigations including preparation of comprehensive reports.  

The prospective pathologist must communicate with families and other interested parties to explain autopsy findings; show professionalism in courtroom testimony; establish and maintain cooperative working relationships with medical, legal and law enforcement administrators, attorneys, officials and agencies; manage and train staff; prepare detailed and accurate reports and present finings; work long and irregular hours when required and at the direction of the Sheriff-Coroner, respond to death scenes, and perform consultation and autopsies as needed during non-business hours.

Prospective pathologist must be able to develop and manage a regional pathology model, including providing professional pathology services to other jurisdictions as well as maintain cooperative relationships with transplant organizations. 

Salary commensurate with experience.

Please visit http://www.buttecounty.net/sheriffcoroner.
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